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ADDENDUM TO THE PUBLIC NOTICE FOR PROPOSED STATE 
PLAN AMENDMENT TO EXTEND AND RESTRUCTURE THE 

METHODOLOGY FOR THE SUPPLEMENTAL REIMBURSEMENT 
FOR QUALIFIED PRIVATE HOSPITALS PROGRAM TO 

JUNE 30, 2024 
 

This is an Addendum to the Public Notice listed above, published June 28, 2023. 
 
May it be known that the following change has been made to the original public 
notice: 
 
County Hospital Name SFY 2022-23 

(SPA 22-0027) 
SFY 2023-24 
(Proposed 

SPA 23-0013) 
Grossmont 
Healthcare District 

Grossmont Hospital $2,000,000 $4,081,633 

Alameda County St. Rose Hospital $14,970,000 $22,736,000 
Alameda County UCSF Benioff Children’s Oakland $30,000,000 $30,612,245 
Orange County Children’s Hospital of Orange County  $211,560 $458,833 
Orange County Anaheim Global Medical Center $38,182 $33,082 
Orange County Orange County Global Medical  

Center 
$20,150 $114,249 

Orange County South Coast Global Medical Center $50,702 $68,182 
Orange County Fountain Valley Regional Hospital $334,312 $606,276 
Orange County Garden Grove Hospital & Medical 

Center 
$192,062 $158,871 

 
The effective date of the proposed SPA remains July 1, 2023.  
 
No other terms or conditions listed in the original public notice have changed.   
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